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From our family to yours

MERRY CHRISTMAS

Dates/Events

December 7- Dining Room closed
for a private event. Bar will be
open for regular service

December 11- Christmas Brunch
10am-2pm
Call today to RSVP

December 16- Member
Christmas; join us for appetizers,
drinks, gifts, and merriment.
Restaurant and Golf Shop will be
open

5:30-8:00pm

Call today to RSVP

December 17- Dining Room
closed for a private event. Bar
will be open for regular service

December 24- 27 CLOSED for
Christmas

December 31- NYE Party
TBD

Looking Ahead:

January 6 - Trivia Night 7:00-
9:30 PM

January 12 - Ladies Game
Night 5:30 PM

December 2022 Newsletter

Bar & Restaurant News

Thank you to everyone who joined in our wine dinner on November 4th. It
was a smashing success, in my opinion. | cannot wait to add more events to
our calendar! December is filling up with Christmas parties, so double-check
our calendar and call to RSVP. We do have a few dates where dining is not
open, and I'd hate for you to show up when we are closed.

Christmas Brunch is on Sunday, December 11. Call for reservations at 10,
11,12, or 1 o'clock. Santa will be visiting from Noon to 1:00.

Our Member Party will combine restaurant and golf shop parties this year.
We will have appetizers, drinks, and dinner service that evening. We will
also have gift baskets if you are looking for some last-minute gift ideas.
RSVP today and see you on the 16th.

~ Becky Marnell

Club News

By: Austin Ingram

Well it was another busy season of golf at the club this year. We had over
19,000 rounds this year making it almost as busy as the year we had in 2020.
We thank you for supporting our club and our staff over the golf season.

I would also like to remind everyone that our restaurant does stay open five
days a week during the off-season.Please come in and support the club and
our Food & Beverage staff by having lunch or dinner. We also serve breakfast
on Saturday’s and Sunday’s.Dine in or take out, our staff is eagerly here to
serve our members.

2023 Annual Dues

We will be offering our discounted dues again for the 2023 golf season. All
full time year around golf and corporate members can receive a discount by
paying their annual dues in advance in December. Please check your email for
the 2023 Annual Dues for more information.

If you ever have any needs or would just like to talk don’t hesitate come to my
office, call or email me anytime. My email address is

austin@paradisevalleyccwyo.com

Happy Holidays to you and your families.
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Golf Shop News

By: Bruce Johnston (‘E;;:}';g‘f“

I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving and is looking forward eFr sem wﬂ%
to Christmas just around the corner. Don’t forget, just a quick reminder, 8 o ¢ fg;ﬁmmfsijkiﬁm
there are still many things for the golfer in your house that we may still : (Civ lunch...jzep Hf_)
have. / head stiil...

We will be having a Christmas Sale in the Golf Shop on Friday,

December 16th the same night as the Member Christmas Party, we will

be there from 5pm — 9pm. All items will be on sale, so if you have any _ :

last minute items that you need to get at discounted prices this is the 5 B o I s L g g
time to get them, or just come have a cocktail and get ready for the . . .

Christmas Season.

One Fine Day
One fine day, John and Don are out golfing when John slices his ball
deep into a wooded ravine. He grabs his 7-iron and proceeds down the
embankment into the ravine in search of his ball.
The brush is quite thick, but he searches diligently and suddenly he
spots something shiny. As he gets closer, he realizes that the shiny
object is in fact a 7-iron in the hands of a skeleton lying near an old golf
ball.
John excitedly calls out to his golfing partner: “Hey Don, come here. I've
got some real trouble down here.”
Don comes running over to the edge of the ravine and calls out: “What's
the matter, John? Is everything okay?”
John shouts back in a nervous voice, “Throw me my 8-iron! Apparently,
you can't get out of here with a seven.

I want to take a moment to thank all of the P.V.C.C. Members and Staff Contact Us:
for a fantastic 2022 season, and | look forward to 2023
Contact info: bjohnston@pga.com or Cell 307-267-7535 (307)-234-9146
office@paradisevalleyccwyo.com
From the Golf Staff, we would like wish all of you a
“Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.” Extensions:
1 - Office
2 - Golf Shop
3 - Restaurant
4 - Maintenance

Looking forward to seeing you
in the New Year,

PVCC STAFF
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